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Brampton Flight Centre will be hosting the second annual Light Up The Runway
fundraiser walk

	Brampton Flight Centre will be hosting the second annual Light Up The Runway fundraiser walk benefiting Bethell Hospice in

Inglewood.

It will be Aug. 6.

The community is invited to join forces in supporting this worthwhile cause. There are many ways to show support.

People can sign up to walk the evening of the event. Registration is $15. Pledge forms and on-line fundraising tools are available

upon registration.

They can also make a pledge to a registered participant. Donations of any amount are welcome (donations of $20 or more will

receive a tax receipt).

It's also possible to purchase one of the candles that will line the runway. Candles are $20 each and will be issued a tax receipt.

As well, there is a need for volunteers to help with sign-in, runway set-up and airside supervision. Sign up through on-line

registration.

For more information, go to www.bramptonflightcentre.com/light-runway-walk/
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